
From: Glenn Durrant
To: Planning
Subject: Draft Plan of Subdivision (SU01-2023)
Date: June 7, 2023 8:55:43 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,
My wife and I own the property at 5871 CR65 across from this proposed subdivision.
As per the notice we received, I wish to be notified of any decisions in respect of this
proposed plan.

Additionally, if this plan were to proceed, I would ask that the municipality of Port
Hope ensure that any expansion of the natural gas main line located at the corner of
Mastwood Road and CR65 include access for our property as well. Additionally, I'm
sure the other residence located in Osaca on CR65 would appreciate the opportunity
to be on natural gas without having to pay for the main line's construction.

Lastly, we have a concern with the Street "D" which gives access to the smaller and
most northern portion of the proposed plan. The concern is with the potential for car
and pedestrian accidents due to the blind corners in the S-turn that exists. It is
already a sketchy spot to walk. Seems like a bad spot for an intersection. I'm sure this
will be addressed prior to final approval.

Regards,
Glenn Durrant




